
 

 

 

West Hardin Water Supply Corporation 

16707 FM 770 

P.O. Box 286 

Saratoga, TX 77585 

Dear West Hardin WSC Customer, 

Every Public Water System (PWS) is required to deliver an 

annual Consumer Confidence Report (CCR) to our 

customers and to the Texas Commission on Environmental 

Quality (TCEQ) by July 1, 2025. The CCR contains drinking 

water data from the 2024 calendar year and informs 

customers about the quality of your drinking water. 

The CCR is now available at 

https://westhardinwsc.myruralwater.com/ccr1 

If you need a hard copy of the CCR, please call our office 

at (936) 274-5011 and we will gladly mail you a copy or 

stop by the office to pick one up. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lesa Guedry 

Office Manager 

West Hardin WSC 

CCR 
 

CONTACT 

PHONE: 

(936) 274-5011 

 

WEBSITE: 
www.westhardinwsc.myruralwater.com 

 

 

 

 

https://westhardinwsc.myruralwater.com/ccr1

